
 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Report to the P&C 

Tuesday 22 August 2023 

 

 

Fostering Hope Fundraiser 

  

Thank you to all families who supported our Pyjama Day fundraiser. We raised $1,072.70, which is an 

amazing effort for a school of our size. All funds go to Fostering Hope, a WA charity that supports foster 

families and children in care.  

 

Professional Learning 

 

Many people wonder what happens when school closes early on a Tuesday. Today, teachers engaged in 

two hours of professional learning about the teaching of vocabulary. This was presented by an expert 

from the West Coast Language Development Centre.  

 

Other activities that take place on Tuesday afternoons include collaborative planning of lessons, 

comparisons of student work as well as whole-school meetings. Collaboration like this has a significant 

positive impact on the learning of all students across the school.   

 

Feedback 

 

Our school community is strong, and our strength is when we work together as a team, supporting one 

another and those children in the blue shirts.  We believe that feedback is valuable, and I encourage 

parents to provide their feedback in a constructive way through the appropriate channels.  

 

As a school, we are here for the kids and we are here to listen. I encourage any parent who has concerns 

about their child’s education to speak to the teacher in the first instance and then, if they still have 

concerns, to contact me personally.   

 

 

Paul Fuller | PRINCIPAL 


